

## Dear Parents:

We are excited for the new school year here at Tally Elementary. If you have been with us prior to this year, welcome back! If you are new to the Tally family, welcome! We are so glad you are here.

The Tally PTO serves our teachers and students in several ways, including staff appreciation, raising funds for campus improvements and teacher wish lists, volunteering in classrooms and so much more. We have numerous opportunities for you to help in whatever way you are most comfortable. We would love to see you at our meetings, but you do not need to attend meetings to be a vital member of Tally PTO! Our Facebook page is a great resource for Tally news & reminders.

Let's make it a great school year!

Tally PTO Executive Team 2022 - 2023

Kim Moorman (tally.eagles.pto@gmail.com)

PTO President 2022-2023



All PTO meetings are held on Tuesdays from Noon to 1:00pm at the school. Please check in at the office to find the meeting location. Feel free to bring your lunch.

We look forward to seeing you there!

September 13, 2022 October 11, 2022 November 8, 2022 December 13, 2022 January 10, 2023 February 14, 2023 March 7, 2023 April 11, 2023 May 16, 2023

